Elsen, Nikki

From: Elsen, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, October 11,2017 10:34 AM
To: tjik@haleskemp.com’

Subject: Appeal of Renegade Enterprises

Good morning Attorney Kieffer,

Just a reminder that the Appeal by Renegade Enterprises, LLC of the Heritage Preservation Commission designation of
the building located at 520 3rd St. S. as a historic landmark is scheduled for a public hearing before the La Crosse
Common Council tomorrow, Thursday, October 12, 2017 at 6:00 p.m.

The agenda will be published this afternoon and can be found on the City’s Legislative Information Center.
http://cityoflacrosse.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx

Nikki M. Elsen, WCMC

Deputy City Clerk
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Elected Officials and Members of Official Committees:

In order to comply with open meeting requirements, please limit any reply to only the sender of this electronic
communication.



